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RECYCLING/TRASH

New 65 gallon recycle carts and 35 gallon trash carts are being
delivered the week of Oct. 215t — Oct. 25" to residents who
currently have the town trash service.

What to expect:

e Beginning the week of October 28, we will be picking up trash and recycling weekly in
the new recycling and trash carts.

e The yearly fee for trash will be $280.00* billed quarterly on the water/sewer bill.

e Holbrook Blue Pay-As-You-Throw Bags only need to be used when throwing additional
trash outside the trash cart.

e Carts need to be placed curbside by 7:00 a.m. on the day of your regularly scheduled
trash collection day.

e Place carts at end of driveway or property with arrows on the lid pointing toward the
street.

e Cart lid should be closed and not be overflowing.

e |If cartis lost or damaged, there is a charge of $55.00/trash and $75.00/recycle to
purchase a new cart.

*$25.00 discount for Seniors 65 years and older



